As we get closer to the end of the year, we wanted to
inform our OSHC families that OSHC will be closing
over the Christmas/New Years period.

OSHC will be closed from the 23rd of December 2024

and we will be open again on the 6th of January
2025.

We look forward to finishing off the end of 2024 and
allowing our educators to enjoy the break before
heading into the new year.

Kind Regards,
Brighton OSHC leadership



